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Info Flash – Important Client Information 

Date : 26/06/2017 

Maintenance at the CSSF – channel reopened 
Dear client, 
 
Please be informed that the communication channel to the CSSF has been reopened and some production 
tests have also been successfully concluded. 
 
While we actively monitor the transmission channel, you are also kindly requested to actively monitor your next 
transmissions to ensure a good delivery to the CSSF. 
 
Should you envisage an unexpected behaviour, please do not hesitate to contact us at the below indicated 
contact details. 
 
 

Reminder – CSSF naming convention 
Due to this technical migration and update at the CSSF side, please ensure that you follow the instructions 
outlined in the following CSSF document 
http://www.cssf.lu/fileadmin/files/Metier_OPC/FAQ/nomenclature_docs_electroniques.pdf 
 
While e-file V2 already ensures the correct naming convention, should you submit reports manually and use e-
file V1, please ensure that you follow the above mentioned document information. 
 
 
We thank you for your understanding. 
 

Helpdesk        Client Service Management Team 
Phone +352 28 370 211      Phone +352 28 370 330 
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